
 

CTA-Goodman extends many thanks to Mrs. Kahn and Mrs. Hardin for 
organizing and running the latest Uniform Exchange.  So many people were able 
to go home with brand new outfits to supplement daily wardrobes for school. 
 
I am still seeing any number of students NOT in dress code during the week.  I 
am not going to list the Dress Code again for you, as it is clearly stated in the 
Handbook.  I will share the most frequent violations.  Please note that your 
student will receive a Violation Notice for these.  More than 1 Violation will result 
in additional consequences, normally loss of recess time. 
 

1. HAIR!—Both boys and girls.  Boys’ hair cannot be longer than the ear 
on the sides, above eyebrows in front and completely off the collar in 
back.  Girls must have “growing out” bangs pinned back in some 
fashion.  Hair may not hang down on the face. 

 
2. LENGTH OF SHORTS/SKIRTS—must be approximately KNEE 

LENGTH.  Mid-thigh is not acceptable on any age group. 
 
3. Friday Shirts—May be PTO sponsored shirts or School Club shirts.  

Patriotic shirts must have a red-white or navy blue background color.   
 
4. WARMER WEAR INSIDE CLASSROOMS—Items like sweatshirts and 

sweaters must be predominantly red, white and/or navy blue only. 
They are to be plain and no large logos or writing.   

 
5. TUCK IN THOSE SHIRTS!  Whether you like it or not, that is the rule.  

Even in Kindergarten! 
 
Thank you for reviewing this sheet to ensure that your child WILL BE IN 
DRESS CODE when he/she returns after the break. 
 
My thanks, 
 

Mrs. Maureen SniffMrs. Maureen SniffMrs. Maureen SniffMrs. Maureen Sniff 


